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Townsend, Erle

From: Andrew Funaro <amfuno@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 13, 2024 7:18 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: NO to Advanced Clean Car Act     NO EV mandates  NO

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

     No to EV mandates in Maine.  This proposal is against the will of the people and the process being pursued 

is even worse than the actual proposal.  So few unelected individuals must not dictate what kind of cars 

Mainers will drive in the future.  Too many decisions are being made by political appointees and people have 

no faith in this administration.  Stop trying to control people's lives.   

 

NO TO EV MANDATES! 


